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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this finds you and your family in good health and high spirits.  

Our school waits for its life lines to be back in school. The month of June promises to be exciting as we have lined up 

some important days and event celebrations for our children and parents which includes celebration of World 

Environment Day, Father’s Day, Investiture ceremony, 15 book Campaign Launch and more.  

Important Information: 

 School Reopening Dates: June 3rd, 2024 (Monday) for all the classes.  

 Reporting time for School Timings: 7:50 am. Children coming later than 8 am will be considered late to school.  

 Uniform and Grooming: Students are required to wear their school uniform with pride and ensure it is clean, 

ironed, and properly fitted. As optional sports activities will take place on Mondays and Tuesdays, students 

are expected to wear their sports uniform on these days. Boys are required to have a proper haircut- no stylish 

hair trimming, while girls should have their hair neatly groomed with two plaits. Nails to be trimmed.  

 Book and Notebook Maintenance: All textbooks and notebooks must be covered and properly labelled with 

the student's name, class, and subject to ensure their longevity and organization throughout the academic 

year. 

 School Diary/Almanac Hygiene: School diary is to be covered. Parents to check and sign the Holiday 

Assignment. Achievement page is to be signed by BOTH the Parents.  

 Tiffin Requirements: Students are required to carry two tiffins to school: one containing fruits for the fruit 

break and the other for lunch during the second break. As part of our efforts to promote good hygiene 

practices, we kindly request that each student bring a hand towel to school for personal use.  

Parent Referral 

As a valued member of our school, we invite you to refer friends and family who are looking for a good value 

addition for their children at school. When you refer a new student who enrols at our school, you will both benefit 

from exciting rewards! By participating in our referral program, you'll be sharing the gift of a wonderful education 

with others, helping our school grow, while you receive rewards as a thank you for your loyalty.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Warm regards, 

Sincerely, 
 

For Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan, Pune 

 

Ruchi Masih 

Principal 

  For any queries please email: 

feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org 
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